
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Date: December 3, 2024 
 
To Lake County Cannabis Task Force 
 
From Lake County Fire Chiefs Association 
 
 
Re: Resignation from the Lake County Cannabis Task Force 
 
Dear Lake County Cannabis Task Force 
 
On behalf of the Lake County Fire Chiefs Association this letter serves as a request to 
resign our seat on the Lake County Task Force. It has been a pleasure to work with the 
Task Force and appreciate the opportunity to serve with the group. We have developed 
friendships and mutual respect through our time with you. Due to overwhelming 
schedules that frequently conflict with the Task Force which will only increase our 
absence in person and teleconferencing that the Lake County Fire Chiefs Association 
feels it can no longer provide the support needed to the Task Force as you move forward. 
We are still available to support the Task Force as needed in the technical expertise 
related to fire prevention, protections and current codes and regulations. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Willie Sapeta, President 
Lake County Fire Chiefs Association  


